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www.lawrenceks.org

Sent via email & First Class U.S. Mail

June 7, 2006

Christine Collister
772 N. Pleasant Hill Blvd., #41
Pleasant Hill, IA 50317

Re: Stoneridge South Benefit District
Dear Ms. Collister,

Enclosed is a copy of Resolution 6653 which set the public hearing date of June 20,
2006 for the City Commission to consider the creation of a special assessment benefit
district. The district is being formed for the construction of Stoneridge Drive, from W. 6"
Street (U.S. Highway 40), south approximately 630 feet. You are receiving notice as a
property owner that is included in the benefit district. See the attached map for the
tracts to be included in the district.

The City Commission meetings begin at 6:35 p.m. in the commission chambers located
at City Hall, 6 E. 6™ Street, Lawrence, KS. Should you have further questions or

concerns regarding this notice or the benefit district process, please do not hesitate to
contact Chuck Soules, Director of Public Works at (785) 832-3124.

Sincerely,
4™

R. Scott Wagner
Legal Assistant, Dept. of Legal Services

cc:  Chuck Soules, Director of Public Works
David L. Corliss, Interim City Manager

!-; We are committed to providing excellent city services that enhance the quality of life for the Lawrence Community
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Sent via email & First Class U.S. Mail

June 7, 2006

Mike Stultz
5200 Bob Billings Pky., Suite 303
Lawrence, KS 66049

Re: Stoneridge South Benefit District
Dear Mike,

Enclosed is a copy of Resolution 6653 which set the public hearing date of June 20,
2006 for the City Commission to consider the creation of a special assessment benefit
district. The district is being formed for the construction of Stoneridge Drive, from W. 6™
Street (U.S. Highway 40), south approximately 630 feet. You are receiving notice as a
property owner that is included in the benefit district. See the attached map for the
tracts to be included in the district.

The City Commission meetings begin at 6:35 p.m. in the commission chambers located
at City Hall, 6 E. 6" Street, Lawrence, KS. Should you have further questions or
concerns regarding this notice or the benefit district process, please do not hesitate to
contact Chuck Soules, Director of Public Works at (785) 832-3124.

Sincerely,

\

Uy
R. Scott Wagner
Legal Assistant, Dept. of Legal Services

cc: Chuck Soules, Director of Public Works
David L. Corliss, Interim City Manager

!." We are committed to providing excellent city services that enhance the quality of life for the Lawrence Community
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